
 

8x8 Announces Availability of Internet Protocol Business Phones at 400 Select OfficeMax 
Retail Outlets

Plug and Play Business Phone Allows Companies to Instantly Replace Costly, Traditional PSTN Phone 
Service With Money-Saving Hosted IP PBX Phone Solution 

LOS ANGELES, Sep 3, 2009 (GlobeNewswire via COMTEX News Network) -- IT Expo West -- 8x8, Inc. (Nasdaq:EGHT), 
provider of Internet Protocol (IP) communications solutions for business and residential users, today announced that OfficeMax 
(NYSE:OMX), a leader in both business-to-business office products and solutions and retail office products, is offering the 
8x8/Aastra co-branded 6755i Internet Protocol (IP) business phone, bundled with the 8x8 Virtual Office suite of business phone 
services, at approximately 400 select OfficeMax retail locations in the United States and online. 

"Small businesses being hit hard by the economy are actively seeking ways to reduce overhead without changing the way they 
operate or sacrificing their professional image," said 8x8 Chief Marketing Officer Debbie Jo Severin. "We are very pleased to 
be working with OfficeMax to offer their business customers a simple and immediate way to not only cut their monthly 
telecommunications overhead by 50% or more, but to enjoy enhanced features and capabilities not available with traditional 
small business phone services." 

"OfficeMax is committed to offering our business customers products and solutions that add value at an affordable price," said 
Ryan Vero, executive vice president and chief merchandising officer for OfficeMax. 

The plug-and-play 8x8/Aastra 6755i IP phone serves as an endpoint for the 8x8 Virtual Office hosted IP PBX business phone 
service, currently in use by over 17,000 businesses. 8x8 Virtual Office provides businesses with a complete, enterprise class 
phone system at a fraction of the cost of a traditional PBX and roughly half the cost of traditional business phone service. The 
8x8/Aastra IP phones plug into any broadband Internet connection to allow users to immediately make or receive calls without 
performing any network configuration or firewall manipulation. In addition, the 8x8/Aastra IP phones deliver enhanced features 
including corporate directory display and lookup, extension dialing and transfers, intercom paging, shared line appearance and 
an embedded XML browser. 

Aastra USA, a global provider of enterprise communication products, will supply inventory of the 6755i Virtual Office IP phone to 
OfficeMax (additional models available online at www.officemax.com), while 8x8 provisions and manages the 8x8 Virtual Office 
service. In addition to full duplex speakerphone functionality, programmable softkey appearances and LCD display screens, all 
models support "Power over Ethernet" and come equipped with dual auto-sensing switched Ethernet ports to eliminate 
additional wiring for a computer and simplify installations. 

For additional information about the 8x8/Aastra 675xi IP phones, or to purchase them from OfficeMax online, go to 
www.officemax.com.  

About 8x8, Inc. 

8x8, Inc. (Nasdaq:EGHT) offers voice, video, mobile and web conferencing communications solutions for business and 
residential customers. These solutions leverage existing broadband Internet connections and cellular networks to deliver 
advanced features and digital quality phone service at a fraction of the cost of legacy, copper wire alternatives. Businesses of 
any size, configuration or geographic location can benefit from the cost, performance and operational advantages of VoIP 
technology. All 8x8 communications solutions carry little or no upfront investment, no maintenance or upgrade fees and no 
change in user behavior. For additional information, visit www.8x8.com.  

About Aastra 

Aastra USA is a North American business unit of Aastra Technologies Limited ("Aastra"), a rapidly growing global company at 
the forefront of the Enterprise Communication market. Headquartered in Concord, Ontario, Canada, Aastra develops, markets, 
and supports a comprehensive portfolio of products, systems, and applications for building and accessing communication 
networks. Aastra's products include a full range of both open-standard Internet Protocol (IP)-based and traditional networking 
solutions including; Enterprise Private Branch Exchanges (PBXs), IP-PBX's, gateways, digital and analog telephone terminals, 
VoIP telephones, wireless handsets, and advanced software applications. For more information on Aastra, please visit our Web 
site at www.aastratelecom.com .  

http://www.officemax.com/
http://www.officemax.com/
http://www.8x8.com/
http://www.aastratelecom.com/


About OfficeMax 

OfficeMax Incorporated (NYSE:OMX) is a leader in both business-to-business office products solutions and retail office 
equipment. The OfficeMax mission is simple. We help our customers do their best work. The company provides office supplies 
and paper, in-store print and document services through OfficeMax ImPress(r), technology products and solutions, and office 
furniture to consumers and to large, medium and small businesses. OfficeMax customers are served by more than 30,000 
associates through direct sales, catalogs, e-commerce and more than 1,000 stores. For more information, visit OfficeMax.com.  
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